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honna Danielson Harris ‘98 
and Ross Harris ‘93 made 
a CBU love connection but, 
strangely, not at CBU. Both 

are alums but were not in school at the 
same time- Shonna started at CBU a 
year after Ross graduated.  

Like many alums, Ross stayed in 
contact with friends and faculty 
members after graduation. One of  
those faculty members was Dr. John 
Megley. Dr. Megley hosted an end-of-
term cookout at his home for some of  
his students. Shonna and Ross met at 
the party but didn’t go out- he thought 
she was too quiet and she thought he 
talked too much.

Later, CBU accounting professor and 
friend of  the Megleys, Dr. Anne Kenner 
had a small dinner party and invited 
Shonna and Ross, separately. To this 
day, Ross believes there was a conspiracy 
at hand.  According to Ross, he and 
Shonna had a great talk- “she spoke up 
and I shut up.” They had their first date 
within a couple of  weeks…and, as they 
say, the rest is history.

Happy Valentine’s Day
from the CBU Alumni Office
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